

STUDENT GOVERNMENT

Ex Comm Meeting

October 30, 2013

I. Executive Reports

- A. President
 - 1. OAF and BOG committees are rocky on creation, but they're getting there
 - 2. Friendly amendment on Resolution-- ask for specific change
- B. Vice- President
 - 1. Bringing Carolyn Cox to the meeting for on campus smoking discussion
 - 2. Barnett crosswalk is being talked about with Paino
- C. Secretary
 - 1. Cara Tom sent me an email about Tag Day
 - 2. No specific info yet, stay tuned!
- D. Treasurer
 - 1. ECO got back to her about receipts

II. Auxiliary Reports

- A. Student Representative of Board of Governors
- B. Faculty Advisor
 - 1. New slate of students wasn't added for the voting system, which was why some couldn't vote
- C. Staff Advisor
- D. Speaker of Student Government
- E. Academic Affairs Chair
 - 1. Waiting on Provost to hear about credit hours
 - 2. Need to know about Academic Accolades so that we can enter the Room Lottery
- F. Student Affairs Chair
 - 1. We need nametags by the time table events begin
 - 2. Dinner with Paino event to be planned
 - 3. Student Appreciation Week plans
 - a) Businesses might want to get involved
 - b) Free stuff, free stuff EVERYWHERE
 - 4. Table event should happen within the next few weeks
 - a) Meeting with Sudexo soon about drinks and/or food
 - b) Talk to Jake Buxton if you want in on the survey question docet
 - c) Man power needs to be organized
 - 5. Should plus or minus grading be involved
 - 6. recycle bins on the survey too
 - 7. on campus smoking policy from student perspective
- G. External Affairs Chair

1. Truman at the Capitol, February 25, 2014
 2. Laura Bates is the best!
 3. Obtain list of businesses that students want on Bulldog Discount
 - a) Fast food, Pages of Looks, TBA
 4. Contact and meet with City Manager over student rep on city council
- H. Environmental Affairs Chair
1. Reclaim and give out recycle bins and keep extras in the storage space
 2. recontact people that have asked for them
- I. Diversity Chair
1. Filling out FRF about movie rights money transfer
- J. Grants and Sponsorships
1. No new Grants & Sponsorships
 2. Meeting tomorrow
- K. Communications Director
1. Surveys? Table on the quad for stuff?! People would answer questions for hot chocolate!
 2. Rain-site should be planned, potentially within the SUB
 3. Norma Castro failed to get back to Jessie about final approval for posters for event
 - a) we helped fund them
 - b) What do we do to enforce this, withdrawal isn't preferred.
 - c) Laura Bates will be asked about this
- L. Discussion of Resolution
1. change rules of appointment on body
 2. making it similar to how it is for normally getting on appointment

3. ANY CHANGES TO THE RESOLUTION MUST BE SENT TO ANDREW PAULMAN BY THURSDAY NIGHT!!!

III. Announcements

IV. Agenda Topics

- A. Carolyn Cox Discussion
- B. Resolution from Drew Paulman Discussion